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Methodism in Wiltshire 
 

United Service 
 
Sunday being recognised throughout the Methodist Connexion as “Young People’s Day” a united 
schools service, to which parents and friends were invited, took place in West Street Methodist 
Church.  Two members of the Forces took part, one giving the address and the other conducting the 
devotional part of the service.  Special children’s hymns were sung.  Mrs. F. C. Barnes being at the 
organ.  At all the services at both Methodist Churches sermons appropriate to the occasion were 
preached by members of the Forces. 
 
North Wilts Herald, Friday, 24 October 1941 

 
 
 
 


